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W H E R E  A R E  W E  
W O R K I N G  T H I S  

M O N T H ?

H O P E  C R E E K              

H A R R I S

S U S Q U E H A N N A          

B R U N N E R

M O N T O U R

W E  H A V E  R E A C H E D  T H E  
H O M E  S T R E T C H  O F  T H E  

S E A S O N …  S TAY  F O C U S E D  
&  S TAY  S A F E ! !  

Most of you know Bill 
Wetzel who is part of 
the “Wild Hogs” crew 
at SSES.  After many 

years of outages with 
Merrick, Bill is hanging 
up his nuclear hard hat.  
Thank you for all your 
hard work Bill!!  We 

wish you all the best in 
your re-retirement!! 

Bill Wetzel & Bruce Marshall 
(Wild Hogs) at SSES

Please be sure to check your email regularly during 
the Summer months regarding Fall outage season!! 

“It is great 
working with 
the Merrick 

Group… Hope 
this continues 

for years to 
come.” 

Robert Golder, 
SSES APF

A big thank you to Stephanie Probert 
who heads up all Merrick in processing 

at Susquehanna!! 

THANK YOU TEAM CATAWBA:         
“Keith, thank you and the team for the 
safety, quality, and the engagement of 

the Merrick team throughout this 
challenging outage. We would not 

have been successful without you and 
the team.” – Eddie Sherwood, CNS “Keith, can’t say 

enough about your 
experience and 
leadership with 
this changeling 
and stressful 
project!! Thanks 
for a great Team 
Effort!!”
Dave Merrick, VP

Keith Owensby & Scott Shamany 

Bill Wetzel & 
Bruce Marshall at SSES
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Above: Dave Merrick works MSRs 
at Catawba

Below: Kawame Matthews & Jared 
Reber explore Philly while rolling to 

night shift at Hope Creek

Left: Don Myers operates at SSES
Below: Mike Romanelli cleans a 

cooler at Brunner

Above: Pat Height works MSRs      
at Catawba

Left: LJ Webster & Austin Greene 
clean tubes at Wolf Creek 

Left: Rob Zecker makes a friend!! 
(check his ear)

Below: Joe “Catfish” Heintz plugs 
tubes at Brunner

Above: Jayden Muellner & 
Marcus Washington prep 

probes for Harris
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This spring Merrick took on a 
project at Susquehanna 
replacing four 78” circulating 
water piping valves. This was a 
first-time evolution for the 
plant and will be a four year
project to complete all 16 valves 
between both units. Planning 
has been ongoing for more than 
a year with Merrick and Talen to 
ensure the project was 
accomplished safe and event 
free. The crew did an excellent 
job, led by Greg Masich and 
Mike Romanelli.  
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